
To our valued customers, 

 

We will be closed from 

Monday 28th of July 

to 

Wednesday 13th of August 

And reopen Thursday 14th and Friday 15th. 

And will be closed on  

Saturday 16th August. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

We look forward to reopening regular 
trading from Sunday 17th August.  


